
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK:  29 / 30 June 2024 
 
READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm: Helen Fowler  Vicki Muller 
10.00am: Jade Presser  Alex Presser 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm:  Volunteer needed 
SENIOR SERVER:        10.00am: Paul Parker 
 
ALTAR SERVERS:  6.00pm:  Lizzy Reeves, Josh Reeves,
             Micah Reeves, Joey Reeves
  
10.00am: Ayon Peiris, Diyon Peiris, Ethan Surilla 
   
MUSIC:  6.00pm: Mary Wright 
  10.00am: Darrin Bear 
 
PLANNED GIVING:  Trish Saines 
 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Mig Smith & Team 6 
 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE:  Trish Saines (June 2024) 
 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Peter Mullany (June 2024) 
 
MAINTENANCE:   M Silk & Andrew Reimer (June 2024) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT: Trish Saines (June 2024) 
 
LINEN ROSTER:  Emma Taylor  
 
ROSARY STATUE:  Helen Mulcahy, Unit 12, Cath View G 
NEXT:  Christine & Don Smith, 36 Toompang Street 
   
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Jenny Hardy   Michelle Maloney 
10.00am: Christine Smith  Tone Boldrini 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 23 June 2024 
    Parish Priest:   Fr Jiss Sunny MS  Deacon: Mark Ha 
          Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
            Phone: (02) 6382 2222       Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
    Office Address: Campbell St. YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
    Email:  young@cg.org.au  Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 
 
Parish Safeguarding Commitment: St Mary’s Parish is committed to safeguarding and  

upholding the dignity and rights of all of our children and vulnerable people.  
If any parishioner has any concerns about the above, please email Fr Jiss or the Parish Office. 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS-(13thSundayinOrdTi) 
 
Wis 1: 13-15;  2: 23-24;  2 Cor  8: 7, 9,  13-15;   
Mk 5:  21-24,  35-43 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of the 
church any time for prayer during daylight hours through the 

main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES/MEETINGS 
 
Tue. 25th Jun: 5.45pm Mass in the CHAPEL 
Wed. 26th Jun: 8.00am Mass in the CHAPEL 
Thu. 27th Jun: 8.00am Mass in the CHAPEL  
Fri. 28th Jun: 8.00am Mass in the CHAPEL 
Sat. 29th Jun: NO 5pm-5.30pm Reconcil. at Young 
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun. 30th Jun:  8.00am Communion Serv - Grenfell 
   10.00am Mass at Young 
   5.00pm Mass at Boorowa 
    
NB: A Funeral Mass usually replaces a weekday mass 
 
BAPTISMS: Saturday/Sunday of month.  
Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries. 
 
ADORATION:  Before all weekday Masses 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Sr Marie Stanley s.c, Michael 
Hart - Junee (Brother of Sr Margaret), Justina Holland  
(Wife of Grant), Ron Lynch - Rugby League Great (formerly 
of Young), Margaret Smyth (formerly Watkin and Maroney), 
Emma Gibson (Daughter of Trish & Tony Bolger), Gemma 
Lowe (Sister of Lyn Quay and Frances Brewer), Lilla  
Cicinelli, Adeline Dunford, Jean Warren (YRV) 

Prayers are requested for Steve Watkin, Sandra Rolfe, Vinh Dang 
(Deacon Mark’s Mum), Maria (Pixie) Martens, Pat Richens, John 
Commins, Pat Maloney and Sr Phil who are unwell at the moment. 

WEEKLY CATHOLIC VOICE  
 

The Weekly Catholic Voice is available online each week. 
 

Please log into: catholicvoice.org.au and catch up  
with all the latest news. 

YEAR OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 
(August 2023 - August 2024) 

PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 
The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the church  

plus on the website each week.  
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/young and download view. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE BULLETIN TO 
THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN 1-.30 PM  WED. 
AS THIS IS THE CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL ENTRIES.  

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN JUNE 
 

St Vincent de Paul Meetings will be held at the Conference  
room in the St Vinnies Centre.  

The date for the next Meeting is Wednesday, 26th June at 10-00am.  

RECONCILIATION 
Please be advised that Reconciliation will be held on the  

2nd & 4th Saturday of the month at 5.00pm. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
 

Children’s Liturgy will be held at  
St Mary’s Parish during the  

10.00am Mass each Sunday.  
(Except during School Holidays).   

 
For School aged children from 5-12 years.  

 
Come and join us to explore God’s word through the Gospel  

reading along with hands on craft activities.  

POWERPOINT OPERATORS WANTED 
 

Please contact the Parish Office on (02) 6382-2222 or email: 
young@cg.org.au if you would like to put your name down  

to be involved with operating the Powerpoint so everyone can 
see the words on the TV screens during weekend Masses. 

(Could you please advise if you would prefer Saturday night 
or Sunday morning and we will organise a new Roster). 

FAKE EMAILS NOTICE 
 

There are a range of spam emails circulating again.  
 

These emails have addresses which look similar to clergy, 
parish or religious addresses and request money, gift cards or 
similar and often mention someone who is very sick or dying. 

 
Please DO NOT respond to  

any emails, texts, WhatsApp etc of this kind. 

LOST MACPAC JACKET 
 

A girl who attended Mass last Saturday night lost her 
warm black jacket. It is a Macpac brand. 

If anyone accidentally picked it up, could you please 
advise the Parish Office on (02) 6382-2222 or email 
young@cg.org.au so we can call the worried owner. 

Many thanks. 

 RENOVATION NOTICE 
 
Dear St. Mary’s Family, 
"We are part of God’s family" (1 John 4:6).  
 
As members of St. Mary’s, we share in this beautiful 
bond, and I would like to draw your attention to an  
important matter concerning our church. 
 
For nearly 40 years, our beloved St. Mary’s has not  
undergone significant renovations. After consulting 
with the Finance Committee and the Parish Pastoral 
Council, we are now exploring the possibility of  
enhancing our church. This includes new carpeting,  
refurbished pews, updated paintings on walls, new 
frames for Stations of the Cross, beautifying the statue 
of Mother Mary, and several other interior decorations. 
 
Here’s how you can help: 
 
Prayer: We invite each of you to pray for the success of 
this renovation. The Parish has prepared a prayer card 
for you to take home and use in your daily prayers.  
It will be located at the back of the Church. 
 
Discussion and Ideas: We welcome your thoughts and 
suggestions on the best interior design for our church. 
Your input is invaluable in creating a space that reflects 
our community’s spirit. Please email the parish office at 
young@cg.org.au with your ideas or suggestions. 
 
Support: We are seeking resources to help with this 
project, whether it be manpower or finding people that 
may be able to help. Your support, in any form, will be 
greatly appreciated. 
 
Above all, we seek the intercession of Our Lady, so that 
St. Mary’s may become a shining beacon for visitors 
and future generations. Let us uphold our tradition and 
work together to ensure our church remains a place of 
hope and dedication to Mother Mary. 
 
Thank you for being a cherished part of St. Mary’s  
family. 
 
Many blessings, 
 
Fr. Jiss and Parish Team 

CHURCH DIGITAL PIANO NOTICE 
 

A gentle reminder to anyone playing  
music in the Church to please ensure you 

unplug the Church  
Digital Piano after 

every use.  
  

Many thanks. 

mailto:young@cg.org.au

